
 
 
 
 
 
 

Registered Charity No 1127688 

Romney Hythe & Dymchurch Railway Association 
New Romney Station, 2 Littlestone Road, New Romney, Kent, TN28 8PL 

 

To all Members:-   

The Romney Hythe & Dymchurch Railway Association 

15 October 2015 

 

Hello 

I am taking this highly unusual step in writing to you individually because of a problem encountered 
with the packing and distribution of Marshlander 192, Autumn 2015.  

In this edition you will have read my Chairman’s Notes and expected to have seen a separate appeal 
notice for the Associations’ Special Projects Fund.  

Unfortunately, this appeal notice, although produced, was accidently omitted from the packing of 
the Marshlander by our printing and mailing company. 

Fortunately, they have accepted responsibility for this omission and I have pleasure in enclosing the 
missing appeal notice for your consideration and attention.  

As you will appreciate both from my notes and the Special Projects appeal notice, this is a matter 
very close to the heart of the Association and the Railway and something that required distribution 
as soon as possible. 

I am pleased to advise that our printing and mailing company, in accepting responsibility for this 
omission, are covering all the production and mailing costs associated with getting this appeal notice 
to you as quickly after receipt of Marshlander 192 as possible. 

I would ask that you consider the Special Projects Appeal and make a donation, of whatever the size 
you can afford, as soon as possible and please remember, if at all possible to Gift Aid your donation 
as well.  

Thankyou for your continued support and donations, 

 

 

 

Steve Godden 
Chairman - RHDRA 
 


